
 

Announcements 
  Sunday, April 7, 2024 

 
First United Church 

Swift Current, SK 
 

Church Office – 306-773-9353  www.firstunitedsc.ca  
email: firstunitedchurch@sasktel.net 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/FirstUnitedSC/ 
e-transfer: give.firstunited@sasktel.net 

 

Minister: Rev. Annette Taylor email:  annette.firstunited@sasktel 
Choir Director: James McLauchlan 

Office Managers: Patti McCleary & Rhonda Lotochinski 

 
Upcoming Meetings & Activities 
 

 Monday, April 8 – Earthcare Partners, 7:00 p.m. on Zoom 

 Tuesday, April 9 – Leadership Team, 7:00 p.m.  
in the Chinook room and on Zoom. 

 Wednesday, April 10 – Lectionary Bible Study, 9:30 a.m.  
in the Chinook Room and on Zoom 

 Wednesday, April 10 – Boutique & Garage Sales, 11:30 a.m. 

 Wednesday, April 10 – Creation Station, 1:00 p.m. in Creative Art Space 

 Wednesday, April 10 – Choir practice, 7:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary 

 Thursday, April 11 – Coffee Time, 10:30 a.m. in Cypress Lounge 

 Thursday, April 11 – RSWG, 6:30 p.m. on Zoom 

 Sunday, April 14 – Worship & Music, 1:00 p.m. on Zoom 
 

 
Annette is Away 

Monday, April 1 to Sunday, April 7 
on Study Leave. 

While she is away please call the church office 
for pastoral care emergencies. 

 
Care Home Service 

Sunday, April 7th  
at Prairie View Lodge at 3:00 p.m. 

Please come and join in the singing! 
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First United Church Spring Ham Supper 
Sunday, April 14th, 2024 at 5:30 p.m.   

Ham, scalloped potatoes, carrots, corn, salad, buns and dessert. 
Limit of 150 tickets sold.  Maximum of 100 people in the gym.   

Remaining 50 tickets will be take out. (pickup time is 5:00 p.m. for takeout meals) 
Tickets are on sale in the foyer on Sunday 
and in the church office Monday-Friday. 

Adults: $20; Children 6-11 yrs: $10; under 6 years are free. 
Worker and food signup sheets will be available today after the  

worship service in the foyer. 

 
Red Dress Day   

The Swift Current Red Dress Day committee (which First United Church’s Affirming 
Ministry group is part of) is collecting red dresses to display on trees throughout the city 

from May 2-6, 2024. 
Red Dress Day, also known as the National Day of Awareness for Missing and Murdered 

Indigenous Women and Girls and Two-Spirit People (MMIWG2S), is observed  
on May 5th. Red Dress Day was inspired by Métis artist Jaime Black’s REDress Project 

installation, in which she hung empty, red dresses to represent the missing and 
murdered women. 

If anyone has a red dress they would like to donate,  
please call Deb Fletcher at 306-295-7530. 

 
Hearing Assist Devices 

are available at the soundboard 
(located at the center back of the sanctuary)  

in order that all might participate in our worship service. 
If you would like to try out one of these devices  

please feel free to approach our sound technician  
or one of the ushers. 

 
Recordings  

of past Sunday services are available  
on the church website. 

 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

Transportation is one of the largest sources of GHG emissions in Canada. Within the 

transportation sector over half of emissions are produced by passenger vehicles. 

Driving less or carpooling is one of the biggest personal changes Canadians can make 

to reduce emissions. Give it up for the earth! 

 

http://www.firstunitedsc.ca/live-stream-worship-services/

